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2 December 2022 

Mr George Passmore 

Queensland Competition Authority 

145 Ann Street 

Brisbane QLD 4000 

(Submitted via QCA Online Submission Form) 

Dear George, 

RE: Aurizon Network FY22 Revenue Adjustment Amounts 

The Queensland Resources Council (QRC), on behalf of the QRC’s Rail Working Group, 

welcomes the opportunity to comment on Aurizon Network’s FY22 Revenue Adjustment 

Amounts submission. 

QRC relies on the QCA to review Aurizon Network’s calculation of Revenue Adjustment 

Amounts, which requires access to information over which Aurizon Network claims 

confidentiality. 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide this submission. 

Yours sincerely 

Andrew Barger 

Queensland Resources Council 
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as  confidential




